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Facebook comment for July MPC meeting

Sarah Powell <sarah.powell@knoxmpc.org> Thu, Jul 11, 2013 at 8:26 AM
To: "Mahan, Betty Jo" <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

Betty Jo, the following comment was submitted by Facebook private
message on July 10 at 2:21 p.m.
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Katy Branstetter Richardson
18 hours ago
Katy Branstetter Richardson

It has come to my attention that the PTA moms are going crazy over
the proposed high density residential rezoning at the Norhtshore Town
Center. On behalf of all of the business owners (and the lowest
grossing Target in the Southeast) | must say, that it is imperative
that the community growth is expedited by the rezoning. The
development desperately needs a project like this to help build the
existing businesses and drive people to the area.

Thank you,

Katy Richardson
Owner, Neighborhood Barre
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